
Feedback on Diversity Initiatives 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide my feedback on the recent diversity 

initiatives implemented within our organization. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the efforts made to promote an inclusive workplace. The 

workshops and training sessions have significantly raised awareness among employees and 

fostered a more understanding environment. 

However, I feel there is room for improvement in the following areas: 

• Increased frequency of workshops and discussions on diversity topics. 

• More targeted outreach to underrepresented groups within the company. 

• Enhanced metrics for measuring the impact of these initiatives. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I believe that with continued efforts, we can further 

enhance our diversity initiatives and create an even more inclusive workplace. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 


